
June 4, 20 10 IC$ 
N 

hk. Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
21 1 Sower Rlvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case 2009-0041 8 
Ellchorn Water District 
Notice and Request for Withdrawal 
of Application 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

I wish to advise the Commission that Elkhorn Water District has met and voted to 
withdraw the application for a change in a non-recurring charge, and which is now under 
consideration as Case 2009-0041 8.  This matter was discussed in an informal conference 
with Commission Staff on May 26,201 0. We were advised of the availability of a “rock 
clause” that could be added to our tariff. During this conference we discussed that if the 
tariff change were to be filed, it would likely be necessary to withdraw our current 
application. The District has prepared the “rock clause” provision for filing with the 
Division of Tariffs. 

Yours truly, 

Garland Moore, Jr. 
Chairman 
Ellhorn Water District 


